

Winter Newsletter 23



We were thrilled at how many people attended the Bingo night and how well it was received and are really looking forward to our upcoming events. We were overwhelmed by the turn out for helpers for fundraising at our first meeting this term and want to thank everyone who attended for your fabulous fundraising ideas

Upcoming events:

Christmas trees and wreaths for sale Table Top Sale (date tbc) 12 Days of Christmas raffle (detail to follow)

Castell Alun School Lottery



Many thanks to everyone supporting the lottery. Draws are weekly and as well as being in the draw to win the local prize, supporters are included in a weekly national draw to win £25,000. Anyone can join and all support is gratefully received.

Https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/castell-alun-high-school

Cash4Coins

We are fundraising by collecting old British or foreign coins and notes, including obsolete currency. We then send it to www.cash4coins.co.uk who exchanges it into cash we can use. Please save up your coins and notes and we will update you once you can start bringing them back into school.

Want to help at the odd event but not able to commit to joining the PTA?

Volunteers can do as little, or as much as they want, from running a stall at an event, to coming up with a new way to fundraise. We have a new WhatsApp group for helpers where we will advertise upcoming events, and you can comment if you'd like to take part. Want to join? Send us your contact number through any of our social media channels or by emailing cafa@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk





To order your trees and wreaths visit: Https://castell-alun-friends-association.sumupstore.com/